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On October 31of the current year, the representatives of USAID visited at the IIA office
within the project "“Economic Prosperity Initiative". The meeting was hosted by the
Association's Secretary General, Mr. Osman chalishkan. Project Manager of Investment
Management Service  Luc  Caltrider spoke about creation of new technologies in
agriculture and the ways of its implementation.  Related to the issue “The second Forum
of the Greenhouse” will take place on November 3 in Tbilisi.
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